
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

Thank you to everyone who supported this by wearing odd socks. A total of 131.23 was raised. 

 

Red Nose Day 

We saw a fine variety of costumes and hair designs today – none more than Miss Robertson!!! Thank you to 

everyone who took part in some way. A total of money raised will be announced in due course. 

 

Parent/Carers’ Lunch 

We hope you have enjoyed these during the week. It is Year 4’s turn today and Year 5 & 6 next week. Thank you 

to Mrs Armstrong and her team for producing the extra meals for this.  

 

Clubs 

Please note that there will be no clubs on Monday and Tuesday next week. This includes Code Club. Clubs will be 

on during the last week of term. 

 

Friends of Pegswood Primary School Bingo night 

Thank you to everyone who came along to this evening. Whilst no one left with life-changing amounts of money, 

a lot of fun was had. We raised £337! 

 

Greggs Cancer Run 

Over the last few years we have seen the uptake for this event dwindle to just a few families. What we have 

decided to do this year is to hold an event at school, during the school day and after school and give the proceeds 

to the Greggs Cancer Run. More details will follow after Easter.  

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 24
th

 March Parent/  Carers’  Lunch – Year 4 

 Red Nose Day (and Red Nose Fair – 1.30pm) 

Monday 27
th

 March Parent/  Carers’  Lunch – Year 5 

 Parent/  Carers’  Evening 

Tuesday 28
th

 March Parent/  Carers’  Lunch – Year 6 

 Parent/  Carers’  Evening 

 Incredible Years Parent workshop starts (14 week course) 

Friday 31
st

 March Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters after Easter 

Monday 3
rd

 April Easter Egg competition 

Wednesday 5
th

 April Bookshop 

Friday 7
th

 April House non-uniform day 

 Finish for Easter holidays (3.15pm) 

Monday 24
th

 April School opens for summer term 
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